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Extended Hours at the Winters Community Library Begin August 19

(Woodland, CA) — Extended hours at the Winters Community Library, a branch of the Yolo County
Library system, will begin on Monday, August 1. The hours will be Mondays and Wednesday 8:00 a.m.
to 6:00 p.m., Tuesdays and Thursday 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., Fridays 8:00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. and 1:30 to
3:30 p.m. and Saturdays, 1:00 to 5:00 p.m. The Library will be closed on Sundays.

The extended hours are made possible due to a cooperative agreement between the Winters Joint
Unified School District and the Yolo County Library, supported by the City of Winters and the Winters
Friends of the Library.

“We are pleased to be able to continue to serve the community of Winters, and welcome the return of
our colleagues at the Winters High School as the school year begins,” said Yolo County Librarian Patty
Wong. “We welcome all of the Winters community to come in and enjoy their public library.”

The Winters Community Library is located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters and Winters Community
Library staff can be reached at (530) 795-4955.

For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with
the Yolo County Library on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.
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